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Theresa Utton-Jerman

Subject: RPC letter of support for CUD grant funding

Attachments: BCRC_Support_DPS_CUDs.pdf

Ms. Utton-Jerman, Ms. Gilhully: 

 

Attached please find a copy of a letter signed earlier today by Jim Sullivan, executive director of the 

Bennington County Regional Commission, in support of Governor Scott's proposed $2,000,000 allocation of 

funds to Communications Union Districts (CUDs) across the state. 

 

On the recommendation of Rob Fish at the Department of Public Service, I am sending this to each of you in 

your roles as Senior Staff Associates for the House and Senate Committees on Appropriations, respectively, 

and I ask that you share it with the members of those committees. 

 

Please let me know if you require any additional information. 

 

Thank you, 

Jonathan 

 

Jonathan Cooper 

Bennington County Regional Commission 

Strengthening Southern Vermont 

 




